
From: Soura, Christian
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/19/2014 3:34:40 PM
Subject: FW: Nominations Committee Follow Up

                I’m gonna send you another email in a second that identifies specific areas where they’re looking for help 
filling vacancies…I-95 corridor, education community, etc.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Carson Carroll [mailto:carson.carroll@uwasc.org] 

Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 5:31 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Nominations Committee Follow Up
 
Hello Christian,
 
I am Carson Carroll with the United Way Association of South Carolina. Brent may have mentioned to you that 
I will be taking over the Nominations Committee for the State Commission. 
 
He informed me that you were working on a recommendation to make to our Nominations Committee. This 
email is a follow up to see if you have identified a contact that we can pursue to help make these critical 
decisions for SC.

 
Thank you for your commitment to service!
 
Best,
 
Carson
--
Carson Carroll
National Service Project Supervisor
United Way Association of South Carolina
400 Arbor Lake Drive
Columbia, SC 29223
carson.carroll@uwasc.org
803-608-9143
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